
Scoliosis Screening Follow-Up 

Dear [Coach's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to the health and 

safety of our student-athletes, we recently conducted our annual scoliosis screening. During this 

screening, a few students were identified as requiring further evaluation. 

The students listed below have been recommended for follow-up assessments: 

• [Student Name 1] - [Recommended Action] 

• [Student Name 2] - [Recommended Action] 

• [Student Name 3] - [Recommended Action] 

We encourage you to ensure that these students receive appropriate follow-up care, as it is 

essential for their overall well-being and athletic performance. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. Thank you for your dedication to our athletes' health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 


